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On February 21, 2024, the Daigas Group Integrated Report 2023 was selected as 
an “Excellent Integrated Report” by the Government Pension Investment Fund 
(GPIF)’s external asset managers entrusted with domestic equity investment. 
 
In FY2023, the GPIF requested 13 external asset managers to nominate up to 10 
companies each. As a result, 70 companies, including Osaka Gas, were selected as 
companies that produce "Excellent Integrated Reports." 
 
Many asset managers considered "content leading to enhanced corporate value" as 
one of the criteria for evaluating integrated reports. 
 
We believe that our Group was recognized for its efforts to resolve ESG-related 
social issues through business activities while also enhancing our Group's corporate 
value and achieving sustainable business growth based on the resolution of the 
problems. 
 
As a responsible corporate group, we will continue providing information and 
fulfilling our accountability to our stakeholders as we strive to contribute to building 
a sustainable society. 
 
Please click here for the Daigas Group Integrated Report 
Please click here for the Sustainability of the Daigas Group 

https://www.daigasgroup.com/en/files/data/sustainability/reportpolicy/integrated_report/report2023_all_en_interactive.pdf
https://www.daigasgroup.com/en/sustainability/

